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CONGRATULATIONS!

  

Your project has been selected for the SVIC Finalists' Showcase on Tuesday, NOV. 28, 2023! As a Finalist,
you are required to have a poster board that showcases your innovation. For more information on the poster
board requirements and guidelines, visit https://www.sjsu.edu/svic/get-involved/guidelines.php. You are also
strongly encouraged to participate in the 90-seconds' Elevator Pitch Contest to be held on NOV. 28, starting
at 10:15 AM. 

On Nov. 28, you will have to arrive with your poster board by 9 AM PST at the SJSU Student Union
Ballroom to set up. The judging will end at 4pm, followed by a reception. You are strongly encouraged to
have at least 1 team member by your table at all times to interact with the judges. 

Please respond to svic@sjsu.edu by 11:59PM tomorrow, Wednesday, NOV 15, to confirm your participation
in this event.

Best,

SVIC Team
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